Senator Charles Schumer

322 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Schumer,

As a concerned American citizen, I am writing to let you know that I do not support Neil Gorsuch's nomination to the Supreme Court. 

I am concerned that Mr. Gorsuch is a Constitutional originalist with radical views on issues like gun rights, reproductive freedom, and environmental protections. His ultra-conservative ideals do not reflect the views of the majority of Americans.
I urge you to vote against Neil Gorsuch’ appointment to the Supreme Court.  Instead, I ask that you work with President Trump to secure the nomination of a Supreme Court justice who will have a balanced view of the Constitution.  I believe that what is needed is a Supreme Court justice who respects the original intent of the founding fathers and also understands that the Constitution is also a living, breathing document that evolves over time according to the changing circumstances of the nation and world in which we live.

To find a Supreme Court justice who truly understands and works toward this kind of balance will be a win-win for all of America’s citizens.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Senator Kirsten Gillibrand

Washington, DC Office

478 Russell

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Gillibrand,

As a concerned American citizen, I am writing to let you know that I do not support Neil Gorsuch's nomination to the Supreme Court. 

I am concerned that Mr. Gorsuch is a Constitutional originalist with radical views on issues like gun rights, reproductive freedom, and environmental protections. His ultra-conservative ideals do not reflect the views of the majority of Americans.

I urge you to vote against Neil Gorsuch’ appointment to the Supreme Court.  Instead, I ask that you work with President Trump to secure the nomination of a Supreme Court justice who will have a balanced view of the Constitution.  I believe that what is needed is a Supreme Court justice who respects the original intent of the founding fathers and also understands that the Constitution is also a living, breathing document that evolves over time according to the changing circumstances of the nation and world in which we live.

To find a Supreme Court justice who truly understands and works toward this kind of balance will be a win-win for all of America’s citizens.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Senator Mitch McConnell

317 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator McConnell,

As a concerned American citizen, I am writing to let you know that I do not support Neil Gorsuch's nomination to the Supreme Court. 

I am concerned that Mr. Gorsuch is a Constitutional originalist with radical views on issues like gun rights, reproductive freedom, and environmental protections. His ultra-conservative ideals do not reflect the views of the majority of Americans.

I urge you to vote against Neil Gorsuch’ appointment to the Supreme Court.  Instead, I ask that you work with President Trump to secure the nomination of a Supreme Court justice who will have a balanced view of the Constitution.  I believe that what is needed is a Supreme Court justice who respects the original intent of the founding fathers and also understands that the Constitution is also a living, breathing document that evolves over time according to the changing circumstances of the nation and world in which we live.

To find a Supreme Court justice who truly understands and works toward this kind of balance will be a win-win for all of America’s citizens.

Thank you very much.
Sincerely,

